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October 7, 2024 

  

Dear Colleagues, 

  

I am sorry to announce that I have made the very difficult decision to close my GI 

practice as of January 2025 and relocate to another province. Unfortunately, there is no 

physician to replace me at this point in time. I will be working closely with my 

colleagues and NLHS to ensure appropriate ongoing care for my patients. I will continue 

to be involved in the care of my patients until the 31st of January 2025.   

 

I will not be accepting new referrals during this time.  You may reach my office at  

709 -777-5858 EXT 3 (fax 1-855-921-1831) or email me directly at 

vernie.kanagasabai@easternhealth.ca for any patient related correspondence.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience during this time.  

  

Thank you for your kindness and support over the last 5 years, it has been an absolute 

pleasure to work alongside you.    

  

  

Best Wishes, 

 

 
 

Vernie Kanagasabai, MD, FRCP (C) 

VVK/cep 
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